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Red Nose Day 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day this year on 
Friday 18th March 2022. We ask that children come 
in non-uniform or wear something red! Red noses will 
be available for sale on the playground before and 
after school.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roos C.E. 

Primary School 
Our Christian value for 

this term is Forgiveness. 

Welcome back.  

We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year from everyone at Roos C.E. Primary, we hope everyone has 
had a lovely Christmas break. Thank you for all your support and goodwill Christmas messages to the team. The 
cards and gifts are not expected but as always you are so generous and kind to us and we thank you all so much. It 
has been lovely to see the children in again and the light nights returning. We are hoping to start introducing some 
more after school clubs after February half term, if Covid restrictions allow. Watch this space for more info to follow. 

We would like to thank Mrs Ellis for her many years of hard work as she leaves us at the end of the week. We are 
also sorry that Miss Medcalf is also leaving us this week too. We know you will join us in wishing them well for the 
future.  

We hope all the information you will need is in our newsletter.  Further information, if required, will be sent out when 
dates/events have been confirmed. 

 

Easter Activity Day 

Easter Activity Morning will take place on Thursday 

31st March. More information will be sent closer to the 

time if parents can be allowed to join us for the 

Easter fun. 

 

Together we care, learn and shine. 

Truthfulness, Trust, Respect, Responsibility, Forgiveness, Friendship 

Parents’ Consultations 

On the 23rd, 24th March 2022, your child’s class teacher 
will be calling you to discuss your child’s progress in 

school. Further information will follow via Dojo.  

Scholastic Book Fair  

The school scholastic book fair will arrive at school on 
Tuesday 22nd March and will be at school for a week, 

until the 29th March 2022. More information will follow. 
Children will receive the book tokens from school as usual. 

 

IntraHealth Flu Vaccinations 

The IntraHealth team will be returning to school on the 24th 
January to provide nasal vaccinations for those who were 
not in school last time. If you would like you child to have 
the vaccination you can ring the team on 0333 358 3397 
to provide consent via the phone. Alternatively we have 
some paper copies which can be requested from the 
office.   

 

Easter Raffle 

Each child will be given a free raffle ticket for the Easter draw. Additional raffle tickets will also be available at the 
main gate from the week beginning 4th April, these are 20p which will go towards the school fund. The raffle will be 
drawn on 8th April and prizes won will be sent home with your child. There will also be an adult Easter egg raffle, 

with tickets being £1 each.  
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World Book Day 

We will be supporting World Book Day 

this year by coming dressed in non-uniform 

clothing or dress up as your favourite book 

character! This will be Thursday 3rd March.  

This year’s theme is ‘You are a reader’  

 

Hot Cross Buns 

On Monday 31st March, Miss Uscroft’s freshly made hot 
cross buns will be available at the front gates when 

children are collected. Feel welcome to make a donation 
towards the schools fund. 

These will be served on Easter Activity day, if Covid 

restrictions allow. 

2:20-2:30pm finish (as Christmas) 

In line with cluster schools, the children will be leaving school in the same staggered order between 2:20pm 

and 2:30pm on Friday 8th April. 

Themed Lunch 

Back by popular demand, Miss Uscroft and Mrs Matthews have planned the following themed lunch menu. 

Wrap option still available. 

Thursday 20th 
January 

 
Special treat Day 

Tuesday 1st 
February 

 
Chinese New 

Year 

Thursday 3rd 
March 

 
World Book Day 

Friday 18th  
March 

 
Red Nose Day 

Thursday 31st   
March 

 
Easter Lunch 

Chicken Nugget 
Wrap 

Potato Wedges 
Sweetcorn 

 
 
Chocolate Crackle  

Sweet and Sour 
chicken 

Rice 
Sweetcorn 

 
 
Frozen Smoothie 

Hot Dog 
Chips 

Peas/Beans 
 
 

 
Biscuit 

Battered fish 
burger 

Chunky Chips 
Peas/beans 

 
 

Jam Tart 

Roast Pork 
Stuffing 
Potatoes 

Baby carrots 
Cauliflower  

 
Crispy Bun 

 

Modeshift March 

Throughout March, Miss Uscroft and Miss Clark are going to run Modeshift March. This is a challenge for the 
children to walk, scoot, cycle or park and stride to school. Each time they do this, they collect a stamp. Once 
the children have collected 10 stamps they get a raffle ticket which allows them to enter into a prize draw 

and win a Modeshift goodie bag.  

  

Parking 
Just a polite reminder to please park 
considerately outside of the school, 

particularly outside the entrance to the 
playing field so that it is accessible at all 

times.  
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Thank you 

We would like to thank you for all the kind donations made towards the various charities and appeals 

we supported last year. Harvest donations were donated to the local foodbank, supporting families in 

the local area.   

 

 

So far we have raised £1150 for 

Dove House and school fund – 

Reindeer Romp 

288, 715 children received 

gifts from Santa, Thank 

you! 

£70.80 

School Council 

Our newly elected school council have had a busy start to the term planting some new trees on the school 
field. The trees were donated in aid of Parkinson’s UK, with thanks to Wadsworth Osteopaths of 
Beverley.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Council will also be running Fairtrade fortnight as we return from February half term. More 

information will follow on Dojo. 

School Games Mark 

The School Games Mark aims to provide every child with a positive experience in an environment where 
the young person’s motivation, competence and confidence are at the centre of the competition. 

The government's plan for childhood obesity and their ambition is to require all young people to be 
active (moderate to vigorous physical activity) for at least 60 minutes every day. 30 minutes required is 
parental responsibility and 30 minutes required is within the school day. In school, the children throughout 
Key Stage 1 and 2 will be taking part in intraschool based competitions each week. This will provide 
them with the opportunity to practise their skills, keep active and take part in competitions throughout 
play and lunchtime break. The children will also have their P.E. sessions and take part in the daily mile. 
Opportunities for interschool competitions (competing against other schools) will hopefully take place in 
the summer term. 

This year, we will be aiming to achieve The School Games Mark, which will recognise our commitment to 
developing competition within school and into the community to allow the children to compete and 
achieve their personal best. 

For ideas on how to keep your child active at home, check out the ‘Change for Life’ link 
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/ to. 

  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/activities/


January 2022 
 

 

  Dog Blog 

What a start to the New Year I have had. Everyone has 
welcomed me with open arms and it has been so exciting to 
meet all the children and experience all the new sights and 
smells. I just have to compliment all the children on their Stella 
breathing which helps me to feel safe when I go to see 
everyone in their classrooms.  
My favourite part of last term was being able to walk with 
everyone on the Reindeer Romp. I loved seeing the wave of 
antlers in front of me. I am looking forwards to seeing more 
of the children as I am allowed into the classrooms and 
playtimes.  
 
We would so like to say a massive thank you to the Friends 
of Roos School for funding the training for Stella which has 
allowed her to come into school.  
 


